
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
          
           Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Sports Day 2025 
 

We would like to invite you and your family to come and support our pupils during their Sports Day, which will be 
held on the school field at Ryecroft CE Middle School during the mornings of: 
 
Tuesday 3rd June - Years 5 and 6 
Thursday 5th June - Years 7 and 8  
 
Family and friends are invited to come and support your child/ren throughout the morning. The timetable of 
activities are as follows: 
 
9.30-11.20 – Track and Field events  
11.20-11.40 – Break 
11.40-12.40 – Cycling and Tug of War 
 
We ask for any supporters to arrive via reception and you will be directed to the spectators area on the field. We 
kindly ask that you do not remain on the school site during lunch time. 
 
Pupils can come to school wearing their full PE kit ready to take part in physical activity and stay in their kits 
during the afternoon. They also need to wear trainers with laces or Velcro – no pumps, plimsoles or fashion 
trainers. If your child is not suitably dressed for physical activities, then they will not be able to participate. All 
jewellery must be removed for participation of physical activities. Pupils will need to also bring refillable water 
bottles (no glass/metal), sun hats and sun cream.  
 
Should the event be postponed due to poor weather conditions, you will be informed of any changes. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs N Bannister 
Lead for PE 
 

 


